
An Evening with Friends:  Casseroles for a Crowd 

On Saturday, October 28th at 6:30 p.m., the Fellowship Committee will host another of its popular 

An Evening with Friends, Northminster’s definition of a progressive dinner. We will gather at the 

home of Stephanie Mitchell (2712 Harrison Street, Evanston) to enjoy appetizers and wine that we all 

will contribute. Following appetizers, we will receive our dinner destinations and break into smaller 

groups to go to a Northminster member's home where we will enjoy a simple meal. After dinner we 

will again convene as a full group at the home of Ann and Tom Johnson (2726 Park Place, Evanston) 

for desserts provided by the Fellowship Committee. The theme for our meal will again be Casseroles 

for a Crowd, so that our dinner hosts can also enjoy the evening. Plan now to attend this time of 

fellowship with An Evening with Friends.  Complete this reservation form and drop in the offering 

plates or leave in the church office no later than Wednesday, October 25th. 

 _____   I/We will attend and will bring an appetizer or bottle of wine to share. 

  Name(s): _____________________________________________________ 

  Dietary Restrictions:  ____________________________________________ 

_____ I/We would love to be one of the meal destination sites and are delighted to 

prepare our favorite Casserole for a Crowd.   

Should you have questions or need additional information, please contact Amy Mendelson, 

Fellowship Chair @ 847-328-1659 (jimmendelson@comcast.net). 
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